Meeting Minutes
November 5, 2012
West Boylston
Cable Advisory Committee

Members present: John Schlichte, Richard Simmarano, Dale Keirstead

Also present: Tom Cohan from Charter joined us at 7:00
The meeting was called to order by Chairman John at 6:15 PM.

Minutes from October 16 meeting were reviewed and accepted with addition of mention
of handout of draft format for recommendation to selectmen.

Minutes from October 23 meeting were reviewed and accepted with addition of mention
of handout of draft of CTAC renewal suggestions.

We received letter from Board of Selectmen that was sent to all appointed boards and
committees concerning filming of meetings for the town's public access channels. We
agreed that we would allow our meetings to be recorded and cablecast.

John reported that Tom Cohan from Charter suggested we remove mention of I-Net
from contract as it was being replaced by fiber optic wiring.

There was discussion concerning the three page handout about items to discuss with
Tom Cohan from Charter.

Tom Cohan joined us at 7:00 and there was lengthy discussion concerning the three
page handout concerning items for negotiation.

Next meeting will be Wednesday November 14 at 6:00.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Dale Keirstead
Clerk



